
Consistory Meeting Highlights 

October 2024 

Ongoing and Special Business 

Vision Team – The team has concluded their interviews and has developed a plan for 

consolidating the information that they gathered. An update on their progress will be given at the 

November 3 congregational meeting. 

Rahma Center – Jeff informed Consistory that both the Properties Team and the Rahma Center 

have been working to negotiate a Use of Space Agreement. 

Team Reports 

Finance – Sam and Barb Reid are working together on the 2025 budget. They expect to have a 

draft available for discussion and input at the November 3 congregational meeting. 

Properties - To cover unbudgeted expenses that include the water project and maintenance and 

repairs to the parsonage, the team recommended that Consistory redirect what is left in the Lighting 

Project Fund, $2576.00, and the remaining amount in the Co-Mingled Fund, $2985.00, towards 

these costs. Consistory voted (M/S/C) to accept this recommendation. 

Cemetery - The new sign has been ordered and is expected to be installed in the coming weeks. 

 


